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FHYSICIAN TO THE PRESIDENT
THE WHITE HOUSE

October 01. 2020

MEMORANDUM FOR: KAYLEIGH MCENANY
ASSISTANT TO THE PRESIDENT AND
WHITE HOUSE PRESS SECRETARY

FROM: SEAN P. CONLEY, DO, FACEP qf\/c/‘&

PHYSICIAN TO THE PRESIDENT
COMMANDER, U.S. NAVY

SUBIECT: President Donald J. Trump & First Lady Melania Trump’s
COVID-19 Tests

[ release the following information with the permission of President Donald J. Trump and First

Lady Melania Trump.

This evening I received confirmation that both President Trump and First Lady Melania Trump

have tested positive for the SARS-CoV-2 virus.

The President and First Lady are both well at this time, and they plan to remain at home within

the White House during their convalescence,
The White House medical team and I will maintain a vigilant watch, and 1 appreciate the support
provided by some of our country’s greatest medical professionals and institutions. Rest assured |

expect the President to continue carrying out his duties without disruption while recovering, and

I will keep you updated on any future developments.
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